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The After-Care Corner 

The After-Care Program (“ACP”) at JMS is a PTO-sponsored program – so all money goes right back to the PTO 

which benefits the school, as well as your children.   

I’ve asked parents whose children participate in ACP to give me testimonials.  Here is one mom’s reply: 

“It's a great program with super teachers!”  Marlene Studivant Moore 

 

First the homework must get done. Then it’s game time.   

  

Madelyn Glover Mr. Green, Sean Davis, Lucas Fujisaki, Ms. Mitchell  

and Jorge Flores-Diego 

 

We have several ACP options available:  5 days per week through 1 day per week.  There is also a drop-in 

option.  Rates and other information are available at http://www.ptojms.org/after-care.html.   

If you are interested in participating in ACP, please contact me at jmhuff3@yahoo.com.   

I look forward to seeing you! 

Jan Huff 
PTO After-Care Program coordinator 
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